Beaverton

DECISION FINAL

January 20, 2022

RE: Lyft Vehicle Rental (CU2021-0017)

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that the Planning Commission’s decision of December 15, 2021, on
the above referenced applications were not appealed and, therefore, the decision is final.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 503-319-4427.

Sincerely,

Steve Regner
Senior Planner

cc:  Lily Lim, Lyft Inc, Applicant
Denney Whitford / Raleigh West NAC
Graham Berry
Macolm Mclver
Denney Barrett
Project File
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